
 
TARC Board of Directors meeting 
rescheduled for Thursday, Dec. 1 

 
 
 

 

Louisville, Ky. — TARC’s next Board of Directors meeting has been rescheduled for Thursday, 

Dec. 1, 2022 at 9:00 a.m., and will replace the meeting scheduled for Dec. 13, 2022. The 

scheduling change was made to expedite a board vote on the TARC-ATU Collective Bargaining 

Agreement, in the event ATU approves the tentative agreement. ATU’s vote is taking place 

today, Wednesday, Nov. 30. 

 

Members of the public and/or TARC staff may attend in person or watch a livestream of the 

meeting at www.facebook.com/ridetarc. The livestream will be at the top of the page; no 

Facebook account is needed. Public comments can be submitted in person during the meeting 

(please arrive at least 10 minutes early to sign up); in the Facebook chat feature, or at 

publiccomment@ridetarc.org (include ‘Dec. 1, 2022 Board Meeting’ in the subject line). 

Individuals must provide first and last name with comments. 
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